
 

IMPORTANT PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 
Please note the following changes for the  
Regular Council Meeting scheduled for 

Monday, October 18, 2021  
and for the Public Hearing scheduled for 

Wednesday, October 20, 2021  
 

Attendance via Zoom capabilities will not be 
available due to limited resource capacity. 

 
If you wish to attend in person, mandatory 

face coverings are required and must be worn 
at all times in indoor spaces. 

 
 
 

Debra Key,  
Corporate Officer 

 

 

 

 


